December 20, 1506

Mr. Linden H. Welch & Mr. James F. Rushe
Wielch & Rushe, Inc.

P.O. Box 3510

Capitol Heights, Md, 20791-3510

R Hosgital - 3 Mo Labor and Delivery
Dear Pater amnd Jim.

| woguld like ta thank you on behalf of Georgetown University for the excellent job that was done
on the recent Intensive Care Mursery medical gas piping outzge [ tie-in on Decamber 4, 1996,
This work could nol hewe been  pedoomed  willkowd complele cooperstion, meticulous
coordination, and superb tradesman. This very complicated job that required weeks of plannkng
and preparation was performed quickly, efficiently, ard most importantly without adversely
affedding thiry-five very fragile premature infanis, :

| weould like to commend your entire Medical Center team and especially: Paul Dempsey, Lary
Graves, Danny Clark, Eric Crados, Mike Bultline, Luther Winder, Gralg Suratt, and Keith
Heplinger for all their fine work,

Sincerely,

e -

Gorden C. Wadey, P.E.
ar. Project Manager
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